Dear Parents.

Greetings from Pallavi Model School, Boduppal!

Another year has whizzed past and we have achieved so much. New frontiers were explored and new experiences thrilled and taught us so many things. As we head towards the much anticipated summer vacation, I would like to share a few thoughts with you.

Agatha Christie says, "One of the luckiest things that can happen to you in life is, I think, to have a happy childhood." Childhood should be rich with the best of experiences and quality time spent with loved ones. In the present technology obsessed era, a lot of us have forgotten how to connect to our family and friends. There are plenty of productive ways to spend time with loved ones and relax and recoup.

What we truly enjoy always leaves a mark on our hearts and minds. Be it art or music or reading or any other craft. Lateral learning happens when one really enjoys the experience on hand. After a year of learning in the classroom, summer vacation is a time to learn out of the classrooms. As a school we feel that our students should be nurtured and we have a few suggestions in for you to try at home:

- 1. Go on long walks with your wards. Explore, experience and educate by participation. Nature is often the best teacher and time spent with nature is always a bonus.
- 2. Talk to your ward about different cultures, traditions, cuisines, crafts, etc. of places that you may visit in this vacation. Let them pen down their thoughts in a scrapbook and paste pictures of these experiences.
- 3. Experience builds knowledge. Let this vacation be about different experiences. Assign household chores to your children and foster their values of independence and skill building in your children. Remember no child is too small to help at home.
- 4. The school has prescribed a list of books for suggested reading for kids across grades and reading levels. Please encourage and nourish the reading habit in your child. One does not need to spend huge amounts buying books. Use the local libraries or various apps like Kindle to read free classics and other interesting books.
- 5. Spend quality time with your family away from devices and the television.
- 6. The School has also devised Holiday Homework that is linked to building experience, quality family time and also educative.

Please participate actively in the progress of your ward in completing the tasks. We wish you and your families a very revitalizing vacation and seek your cooperation in all our efforts.

Thank you,

T.Tanuja Principal